A Message from Bob Brown

President of the Arrowhead Regional Firefighters’ Association

   There’s an old phrase that goes “the more things change, the more they say the same.”  Well, I guess that kind of applies to me and the Arrowhead Regional Firefighters” Association.  For 10 years, I had the honor and privilege to serve as this organization’s President.  I stepped down a few years back and turned the reigns over to Ron Minter of Hermantown.  Ron did a great job in running the association and when it came time for the president’s term to end, I ended up back in the presidency and Ron is now Vice President.  Sadly, this kinda happened because no one really wanted the position.  So, here I am, back again.
   My hope is that we can generate stronger interest in the group and get it to grow.  The association has seen many up’s and down’s.  At one time, our meetings had over a hundred participants.  Today, we get from 20 to 30.  It is sad because we have dozens of member departments, which span the northeastern Minnesota region.  

   I need your help in making the Arrowhead Region Firefighters’ Association a viable and useful organization.  I welcome your ideas and suggestions.  We can all make this a great association, but it will take some work and commitment.  I am willing to do whatever I can, but I can’t do it alone.  Frankly, I make this plea, I need your help.  I need you to encourage firefighters to attend our meetings, particularly the newer generations of firefighters.  Yes, we can make this work and I look forward to the challenge.  Will you join me?   Please call me at 218-996-1913 or send me an e-mail at: browncfd@mchsi.com. Let me know your suggestions.  Stay Safe!
